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October 29, 2010 – New York – Toyota Motor Corporation (NYSE:TM) filed its annual report on Form 20-F for
fiscal year 2010 with the United States Securities and Exchange Commission on  June 25, 2010.  The report is
available at http://www.toyota.co.jp/en/ir/library/sec/index.html. Shareholders may request a hard copy, free of
charge, by referring to the company’s website at  http://www.toyota.co.jp/en/ir/library/sec/index.html.
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